
April 28, 2021

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Restoration & Stabilization of Two On-Water Platforms on Flushing
Bay in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Coastal Preservation Network, located at 9-22
119th St, College Point, NY 11356.

The funding would be used to stabilize two public access platforms that are in dire need of
repair.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Representative Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez

Member of Congress


